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May 17, 2019 

 

Clerk of Court 
Supreme Court of the United States  
1 First Street, N. E. 
Washington, D. C. 20543-0001  
 

Re: Renee Baker, Warden v. Alquandre H. Turner, Case. No. 18-1320   

Dear Clerk: 

This letter is written to correct a clerical error in the previous letter from the 
undersigned dated May 08, 2018. In that first letter, seeking additional time in which to 
file an Opposition to the Petition for Writ of Certiorari in the above-captioned matter, 
the undersigned erred in the calculation of the date for the extension.  

Though the first paragraph in the letter requested a 30-day extension from May 
20, 2018, the last paragraph erroneously requested “up to and including June 07, 2019” 
in which to file the Opposition. The stated date was in error. The request should have 
been for the full 30 days, to and including June 19, 2019. 

The request is hereby respectfully amended to include the full 30 days of 
extension, which would be June 19, 2019. The undersigned apologizes for any 
inconvenience this error may have caused. 

All the Best, 

      /s/ Thomas L. Qualls 

Thomas Lloyd Qualls 
Counsel of Record for Respondent, 
Alquandre H. Turner 

 


